


WHAT IS THE YPC?
· YPC stands for Youth, Parish, and Community.  This event is a fundraiser that will support the ministries at Holy Trinity Parish that assist our youth.  

· Ministries that will receive proceeds from this event include but are not limited to: The Holy Trinity Catholic School, The Holy Trinity Early Education Center, Lifeteen Ministry, J-High Ministry, Catechesis of the Good Shepherd Program, the Gift Program, and the Family Home Study Program. 

· A portion of the proceeds will also benefit our community.  This year, the community aspect will be to support non-profit foundations for youth that have specific ties to Holy Trinity parish members.
WHERE AND WHEN IS THE YPC EVENT?
· Our planning committee:  Kathy and Errick Arroyo, BJ and Regina Garcia, Pat Thornton, Bev Weber, Colette Popp, Jill Chalfie, Katrina Denk, Lynn Killeen, Meredith Dickinson, Katie Corrigan, and Anne Ellwanger are currently working out details of the event.  Here is what we know so far:
· Our Theme:  BREAK’N BREAD FOR YOUTH

· WHEN:  Saturday September 28th at 5 – 10pm

· WHERE:  The event will at the Holy Trinity Parish Center (gym). 
· 
· WHAT:  We will have food catered from Carlo’s Copa Room, adult beverages and games, a photo booth, musical entertainment, as well as a silent and live auction.

· WHO: The event will be adult only and we are evaluating the option of on-site babysitting.

· COST: $25 per person. 
HOW WILL FUNDS BE DISTRIBUTED TO EACH MINISTRY?
· An allocation committee will be set up with representation from each of the youth programs and chaired by Fr. Mike. Proceeds will be distributed by recommendation from this committee. 
 
· Again, a portion of the proceeds will be distributed to community organizations that have a direct link to the youth of our parish. These ministries include: The Tom Karlin Foundation, Lucy’s Kids for Peace, St. Elizabeth Endowment fund, the Diamond Blackfan Anemia Foundation, the Supporting Kids Foundation, and Alexandra’s House. If you are aware of other youth-centered foundations or charities with connections to our parish family, please contact us so that we may include them as well.  More detailed information regarding these organizations will be coming soon.

WHAT ABOUT THE HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL AUCTION?
· The YPC is different from the school auction in that it benefits ALL youth programs that our parish supports.  

· The school receives a great amount of financial support from our parish.  The previous school auctions have funded the school outside of budgeted needs.  It is important to know that the school’s budget has already been met and all proceeds received from the YPC event for the school (and for all youth programs at Holy Trinity) will be used for enhancements, as in years past.  

· There will not be a separate school auction or other major social event fundraiser for any other youth program this fall – The YPC will serve as the major fundraiser for the remainder of 2013.  
· 
· The school, preschool, and lifeteen/j-high ministries will continue to have smaller fundraisers throughout the year (i.e. the rummage sale, scrip program, and smaller fundraising activities as set up by the school’s Development Committee). The proceeds from these types of fundraisers will remain with the individual youth program that organizes them. 




 




